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Nංඇൾඍൾൾඇඍඁ Sඎඇൽൺඒ ංඇ 
Oඋൽංඇൺඋඒ Tංආൾ 

 
I am the living bread that came 

down from heaven, says the 
Lord; whoever eats this bread 

will live forever. 
 

John 6:51 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
6603 Cඁඋංඌඍඈඉඁൾඋ Dඋංඏൾ 
St. Louis, MO 63129 
 
Parish Office Hours 
   Monday—Friday  
  8:00 a.m.—4:30 p.m. 
  
Phone:  314.846.8207 
Email: queenparish@qasstl.org 

 
Queen of All Saints School 
Phone:  314.846.0506 
Fax:  314.846.4939 
 
 
www.qasstl.org 

Qඎൾൾඇ ඈൿ Aඅඅ Sൺංඇඍඌ 
Cൺඍඁඈඅංർ Cඁඎඋർඁ 

 A Pਁ਒ਉਓਈ ਆਏ਒ ਔਈਅ Pਅਏਐ਌ਅ 

Sൺർඋൺආൾඇඍ ඈൿ Tඁൾ Eඎർඁൺඋංඌඍ 
Sඎඇൽൺඒ Mൺඌඌ 
 Saturday 5:00 p.m. 
 Sunday 7:30, 9:00, and 10:30 a.m., 12 Noon 
 
Wൾൾ඄ൽൺඒ Mൺඌඌൾඌ 
 Monday — Friday 6:15 a.m. and 8:15 a.m.  
  **Mass times for The Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary  
  on Thursday August 15 masses will be at 6:15 am, 8:15 am,  
  10:00 am (Children’s mass), and 7:00 pm 
  Saturday 8:15 a.m. 
 
Eඎർඁൺඋංඌඍංർ Aൽඈඋൺඍංඈඇ 
 Monday 9:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. in the Cry Room  
 Tuesday 9:00 a.m. - 7:00 p.m. in the Church 
 Wednesday 9:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. in the Cry Room 
 
Pൾඋඉൾඍඎൺඅ Hൾඅඉ Dൾඏඈඍංඈඇඌ ൺඇൽ Bൾඇൾൽංർඍංඈඇ 
 Tuesday following the 8:15 am mass  
 
Sൺർඋൺආൾඇඍ ඈൿ Rൾർඈඇർංඅංൺඍංඈඇ 
  Tuesday  following the 6:15 a.m. and 8:15 a.m. Masses 
  Tuesday  6:00-7:00 pm is temporarily suspended  
  Saturday  7:30 a.m. - 8 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. - 4:45 p.m. 
  Anytime please call the rectory. 



 

 

Mission Statement 
 

As members of Queen of All Saints Parish, we are a community united in the 
Catholic faith, nourished by the Eucharist, and sent to make Christ known to 
all through word and deed. 
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Pൺඌඍඈඋ 
Father Michael Murphy 

314.380.4020 
murphym@qasstl.org 

 

Sൾඇංඈඋ Aඌඌඈർංൺඍൾඌ  
Father Ronald Hopmeir 
314.846.8207 ext. 2051 

hopmeirr@qasstl.org 
 

Father Frank D’Amico 
314.380.4021  

damicof@qasstl.org 
 

Dൾൺർඈඇඌ 
Deacon Timothy Kurt 
Deacon Kurt Loeffler  

Deacon Richard Schellhase 
Deacon Joseph Wingbermuehle 

314.846.8207  
 

Eඅൾආൾඇඍൺඋඒ Sർඁඈඈඅ 
Pඋංඇർංඉൺඅ 

Ann Bender 
314.380.4025  

bendera@qasstl.org 
 

Cඈඈඋൽංඇൺඍඈඋ ඈൿ  
Rൾඅං඀ංඈඎඌ Eൽඎർൺඍංඈඇ 

Leslie Pollman 
314.380.4011  

pollmanl@qasstl.org 
 

Pൺඋංඌඁ Sർඁඈඈඅ ඈൿ Rൾඅං඀ංඈඇ 
Dංඋൾർඍඈඋ 

Leanne Buback 
314.380.4011 

bubackl@qasstl.org 
 

Yඈඎඍඁ Mංඇංඌඍൾඋ 
Anna McAndrews 

314.846.8207 
hacketta@qasstl.org 

 

Lංඍඎඋ඀ංർൺඅ Mඎඌංർ 
Christopher Dunn 

314.846.8207 ext 509 
dunnc@qasstl.org 

 

Cඁංඅൽ Sൺൿൾඍඒ Cඈඈඋൽංඇൺඍඈඋ 
Pam VonderHaar 

314.846.8207 
Vonderhaarp@qasstl.org 

 
 

Mൺඌඌ Iඇඍൾඇඍංඈඇඌ ൺඇൽ Rൾൺൽංඇ඀ඌ Pൺඌඍඈඋൺඅ Sඍൺൿൿ 

Monday - August 12  
 Ezekiel 1:2-5, 24-28c/Matthew 17:22-27 
 6:15 a.m. Carol Hedgecoth  (†) 
     8:15 a.m.                    Bernadette Godfrey (†) 
Tuesday - August  13 
 Ezekiel 2:8-3:4/Matthew 18:1-5,10,12-14 
 6:15 a.m.                    Donald & Barbara Brockhaus (†) 
     8:15 a.m.                    John Willett (†) 
Wednesday - August 14—Saint Maximillian Kolbe, Priest and Martyr 
 Ezekiel 9:1-7; 10:18-22/Matthew 18:15-20 
  6:15 a.m. David Freitag (†) 
      8:15 a.m. John Willett (†) 
Thursday - August 15 - The Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
 Revelation 11:19a; 12:1-6a, 10ab/1 Corinthians 15:20-27/Luke 1:39-56 
  6:15 a.m. Shirley Gunther (†)  
      8:15 a.m.                   Claudine Anderli (†)  
  *10:00 a.m. Ron Haggarty (†) 
  7:00 p.m. Rosario Catarinicchia (†) 
Friday - August 16 
 Ezekiel 16:1-15, 60, 63/Matthew 19:3-12 
  6:15 a.m.  Charline Basler (†) 
      8:15 a.m. Rebecca Barczewski (†) 
Saturday - August 17 
 Ezekiel 18:1-10, 13b, 30-32/Matthew 19:13-15 
  8:15 a.m. Rebecca Nave (birthday)  
  5:00 p.m. William & Dorothy VonderHaar (†)   
Sunday - August 18 - Twentieth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 Proverbs 9:1-6/Ephesians 5:15-20/John 6:51-58 
     7:30 a.m.           For the People 
 9:00 a.m. Judy Ruether (†) 
   10:30 a.m.              Marjorie Rose (†) 
 12:00 Noon Thomas Davis (†) 
 

*Children’s Mass 

 

Sඍൾඐൺඋൽඌඁංඉ 
Nංඇൾඍൾൾඇඍඁ Sඎඇൽൺඒ ංඇ Oඋൽංඇൺඋඒ Tංආൾ 

 

“Get up and eat or the journey will be too much for you!” 
                       - 1 Kings 19:7 

  
God knows that committing to a stewardship lifestyle is difficult. However, we 
were not designed to do it on our own, we need God’s help. Fortunately, God 
gave us the greatest gift of all, His son, Jesus. Through the gift of the Eucharist, 
we unite our sacrifice with Jesus’ sacrifice to do the will of God, Our Father. 
We receive the strength and courage to be His missionary disciples. 

Sunday Mass (Live Video Mass Streaming) 
 9:00 a.m.  
 10:30 a.m. 
 
 
Weekday Masses (Live Video Mass Streaming) 
 Monday—Saturday 
 8:15 a.m. 
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Fඋඈආ ඈඎඋ Pൺඌඍඈඋ 

Welcome Home 

We are finally back in Church, no longer needing to celebrate Mass in the school cafeteria. I’m sure the 
school is happy to have their cafeteria back considering that classes start this week on Wednesday.  
Although it was a tad inconvenient to use the cafeteria for Masses there were a few things people liked 
about the experience. First, parishioners seemed to enjoy the sense of “closeness” which fostered a 
deeper sense of community; of being together as a family. Second, people liked the acoustics in the 
cafeteria. They were able to hear the priests and lectors better. Third, since everyone had to exit out the 
same door, it was nice for the clergy to be able to greet EVERYONE as they left church. Now that we are 
back in the church building, the clergy will once again have to choose between door #1 or door #2 or 
door #3 to greet people. I feel like we are playing “Let’s Make A Deal”. There is still some minor work to 
do, especially on the confessionals. Eric Treptow has been working to adjust the sound system to the 
new environment in church. A special THANK YOU to our neighbors, St Francis of Assisi Parish, for  
letting us use their church for funerals and baptisms. We will have our pews blessed at a later date and 
there will be many people to formally thank for all the eƯort that has been put into this project. But for 
now, WELCOME HOME! 
 
A Picture Is Worth A Thousand Laughs 

I was looking through my seminary year books, and I came across this picture of two of my seminary 
classmates, Pat Hambrough and Rick Stika. Both would eventually be ordained priests and would 
come to be known as Msgr. Patrick Hambrough and Bishop Richard Stika. Judging by the dent in the 
door they are probably in Pat Hambrough’s car and by the look on their faces they seem to be up to no 
good. 

I thought it would be fun if parishioners could write funny comments, guessing what’s going on in the 
picture; what they are saying or doing. Write as many comments as you want. I will publish the list of 
comments in two weeks for all of us to enjoy and I will have an anonymous panel pick what they think 
are the three funniest comments. So, sit back with a beer or glass of wine (if you are 21 or older) and let 
your inner comedian come out and have some fun with this….and keep it clean! Send your comments 
to Queenparish@qasstl.org by 10pm. August 20. 

For example:  
“Uh, no oƯicer, there’s no beer in this car!” 

-fr mike 
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Tඁංඌ Wൾൾ඄ Iඇ Oඎඋ Pൺඋංඌඁ 
 

Sunday - August 11 
    7:00 am  Blood Drive - Mobile Units 
    7:00 pm  Donut Sunday - Church Hall 
    1:00 pm  School Open House - Cafeteria 
    1:00 pm  Life After Loss - Adult Resource 
           Center 
    7:00 pm  Life Teen - Youth Ministry Center 
 

Monday - August 12 
    3:30 pm  Volleyball Practices- Gym 
    6:00 pm  K of C Officers’ Meeting - Church 
           Hall 
    7:00 pm  K of C Meeting - Church Hall 
    7:00 pm  Boy Scouts - School Basement 
     

Tuesday - August 13 
    3:30 pm  Volleyball Practices - Gym 
    7:00 pm  Prayer Group - Youth Room 
    7:00  pm  Faith Sharing (Women’s ACTS) -  
           Adult Resource Center 
    7:00 pm  Tapped & Uncorked Meeting -  
           Adult Resource Center  
    8:00 pm  Activities Association Meeting -  
           Cafeteria 
     

Wednesday - August 14 
    8:45 am  Prayer Group - Church Hall 
   11:30  am  Let’s Play Cards - Church Hall 
    3:30 pm  Volleyball Practices - Gym 
    6:30 pm  Parish Council Meeting - Rectory 
           Basement                
 

Thursday - August 15 
    3:30 pm  Volleyball Practices - Gym 
    5:00 pm  Soccer Clinic - Church Hall 
    7:15 pm  Two + - Youth Room 
    7:30 pm  Celebration Singers Practice -    
           Cafeteria 
 

Friday - August 16 
    3:30 pm  Volleyball Practices- Gym 
 

Saturday - August 17 
    6:30 am  Men of St. Joseph - Church Hall 
    8:00 am  Volleyball - Gym 
    9:00 am  Extraordinary Ministers Meeting 
           -Church Hall  

Sංർ඄ Lංඌඍ Cඁൺඇ඀ൾඌ 
 

Please contact the parish office and let us know if 
you would like to be on the short term sick list  
(6 weeks) or the long term sick list (6 months). 

Pඋൺඒ ൿඈඋ ඍඁൾ Sංർ඄ 
 

Lඈඇ඀ Tൾඋආ Sංർ඄ Lංඌඍ (6 ආඈඇඍඁඌ) 

Loretta Borchetta 
Patti Cruthis 
Andrea Dupuis 
Danielle Flores 
Maureen Hecht 
Amanda Jacobs 
Bill Kerbler 

Diane Jones 
Jason Loring 
Diane Romano 
Christopher Sevcik 
Margie Sneed 
Bob Zaitz 
 

Bൺඉඍංඌආൺඅ Pඋൾඉൺඋൺඍංඈඇ    
      

The next baptism preparation class will be held 
September 1, 2024.  This program is for all parents 
who are seeking baptism for their children.  If you 
have attended a preparation program either here or at 
another parish, you do not need to attend again.  
Classes are held the first Sunday of the month in the 
ARC Room after the 9am Mass.  Please call the 
parish office for registration information at  
314-846-8207. 

Hൾൺඅඍඁ Mංඇංඌඍඋඒ 
 

One of the missions of the Health Ministry Team is 
providing meals on short term basis for families  
facing a health care issue. More volunteers are  
needed to assist with this mission just a few times a 
year. If you are able and would like to assist the 
team, please contact Carol Susanka at  
314-606-8112. 

W.I.N.G.S. Eඏൾඇඍඌ 
 

October 7 - Lunch event still to be planned 
December 5 - Christmas Party at 11:30 at Andres 
 

More details will be included in future bulletins. 

Lංൿൾ Aൿඍൾඋ Lඈඌඌ 
 

    Together we can find hope through helping each 
other! Please come join other widows/widowers 
from QAS, today, August 11th. Meetings are the 
second Sunday of every month at 1pm in the Adult 
Resource Center.  For more information please  
contact Carol Susanka at 314-606-8112. 

Bංൻඅൾ Sඍඎൽඒ Gඋඈඎඉ  
 

     Bible study group meets the second Wednesday 
of the month at 8:45 a.m. in the church hall. Our 
next meeting is on August 14. If interested in 
joining, contact Jackie McClanahan at 314-392-3430 
or email at jackiemcclanahan12@gmail.com. 
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To all extraordinary ministers and  
those wishing to become an  
extraordinary minister, please note a  
very important meeting/training  
session is scheduled for Saturday  
August 17 at 9:00 am in the Church Hall.  
 

It has been several years since we have had a 
general meeting and there have been a number of 
things that have and will change. We are planning 
to re-introduce Holy Communion under both 
species. This is an extremely important meeting so 
if you wish to remain an extraordinary minister, 
please mark your calendars for this important date.  

 

Lൾඍ’ඌ Pඅൺඒ Cൺඋൽඌ 
 

Are you looking for a reason to get out of the house 
to get together with old and new friends?  Plan to 
visit the Let’s Play Cards Group who meet every 
second Wednesday of each 
month in the church hall from 
12:00 noon to 3:00 p.m.  It’s 
free and coffee, tea, desserts, 
and snacks are served. 
Contact Shirley Francis at 
314-541-9557 if you have 
questions.  The next time we 
will meet will be on 
Wednesday August 14 at 
noon. 
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 Offertory 
 

7/28/24 

WeShare 
 

7/24/24 - 
7/30/24 

Offertory $   15,385.00 $     5,341.64 

Loose $        470.00  

Capital Improvement $        385.00  

Tuition Assistance $        135.00 $          25.00 

Saint Vincent de Paul $     2,412.00 $          95.00 

Assumption $          70.00  

Oൿൿൾඋඍඈඋඒ 

 
 

Lංඍඎඋ඀ංർൺඅ Mංඇංඌඍൾඋඌ - Aඎ඀ඎඌඍ 17 - 18 

 Presider Lectors Ushers 

5:00  p.m.   
 (Sat) 

Fr. Murphy 
 

Bill Brynda 
Bev Brynda 

Roberta Foland 
Mark Moore 
Maureen Moore 

7:30 a.m. Fr. Murphy Tom Teschner 
Betty Fau 

Jeannine Sinak 
Bob Sinak 
John Reinhold 

9:00 a.m. Fr. Hopmeir Bob Ryan 
Greg Tolcou 

David Hagen 
Pat Hagen 
Dee Donart 

10:30 a.m. 
 

Fr. D’Amico Ralph Stanley 
Ginny Vendt 

Sheena 
Shaughnessy 
Paulette 
Herberholt 
Melissa Fisher 

12:00 p.m. Fr. Hopmeir  Megan Beck Teresa Walsh 
Luke Walsh 
Volunteer 

If you are a volunteer of ANY kind or an employee 
(church, school, sports, etc.) at Queen of All Saints 
and are not yet registered in the new system for 
Protecting God’s Children, please do so ASAP. 

1) It is mandatory. 
2) It is free to you. 
3) QAS will pay for your background check. 
 

The new system is called Prevent and Protect STL. 
To register, please go to 
www.preventandprotectstl.org 
Enter the passcode stlprotect when prompted. 
Please complete ALL of the modules to be 
Approved. If you have any questions or need Step 
by Step instructions, please call Pam 
VonderHaar in the Rectory at 314-846-8207. 

PREVENT AND PROTECT STL 

 

 
 

Tඁൺඇ඄ Yඈඎ Fඈඋ Yඈඎඋ  
Cඈඇඍංඇඎൾൽ Sඎඉඉඈඋඍ 

Wඁංඍൾ Hඈඎඌൾ Rൾඍඋൾൺඍ Hൾඅඉ Nൾൾൽൾൽ 
 

The White House Retreat is hiring part-time  
housekeeping staff. For more details please contact 
alexi@whretreat.org. 
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St. Vincent de Paul Coat Drive 
 

SVDP will be having its annual 
coat drive the weekends of  
August 10/11 and August 17/18 
after all the masses. 
 

Please donate your gently used coats and 
jackets. There will be a truck parked in front of 
church after all masses these two weekends. 
We appreciate your help in assisting us to 
serve the poor. 

 

Eඑඉൾർඍൺඇඍ Mඈඍඁൾඋ’ඌ Bඅൾඌඌංඇ඀ 
 

Today, August 11, is the “second Sunday of the 
month” and therefore is the expectant mother’s 
blessing. This special blessing will take place 
following the 9:00 a.m. and 10:30 a.m. Masses.   
As a parish, we continue to pray for the unborn 
babies who will soon join our congregation.  Let us 
pray for good health and safe deliveries. 



 

 

Qඎൾൾඇ ඈൿ Aඅඅ Sൺංඇඍඌ Cൺඍඁඈඅංർ Cඁඎඋർඁ                                                   Aඎ඀ඎඌඍ 11, 2024  
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This fall, beginning in September, classes will begin 
for those people who are interested in joining the 
Catholic Church. If YOU are interested in joining 
our church OR if you know someone who may be 
interested, please call the parish office at  
314-846-8207. Your information will then be 
passed to the RCIA team. We ask that all people of 
the  
parish pray that more people join the Church. We 
also ask that the many organizations in our parish 
pray that more people enroll in RCIA this year. 
Here is an example prayer: 
 
Heavenly Father, please grant that more souls enter 
your fold in the Catholic Church and experience the 
joy and comfort of receiving your Son Jesus in the 
Eucharist. 
 

Thank you so much. 



 

 

Qඎൾൾඇ ඈൿ Aඅඅ Sൺංඇඍඌ Cൺඍඁඈඅංർ Cඁඎඋർඁ                                                   Aඎ඀ඎඌඍ 11, 2024  

 

Bൺൻඒ Bඈඍඍඅൾ Dඋංඏൾ 
 

Thanks to all who have donated 
to the South County Pregnancy 
Help Center! There are still about 
105 bottles outstanding and we do 
need these returned. Please return 
your bottle (even if you are una-
ble to make a donation) to the 
parish office. All donations are 
tax deductible. Donations of $100 or more qualify 
for the 70% MO State tax CREDIT! Checks must be  
payable to South Country Pregnancy Help Cen-
ter. Thank you for your generosity!  
 

More Info on Tax Credit: 
https://dss.mo.gov/dfas/taxcredit/pregnancy.htm  

 

Donor Website for E-giving: 
https://www.supportlovinglife.org/  

 

Phone in a donation: 
314-894-9800 

Mൺඋඍඁൺඌ Fඎඇൾඋൺඅ Lඎඇർඁ Mංඇංඌඍඋඒ  
 

Luke 10:38-40 says: “Martha welcomed Jesus into 
her house and then proceeded to serve a meal to all 
present.” The Gospel tells how Martha welcomed 
Jesus and His disciples into her home and provided a 
meal and gracious hospitality. When a family loses a 
loved one they are often overwhelmed with 
decisions, grief and turmoil. As a parish community, 
we can support grieving parishioners by offering to 
provide the funeral luncheon.  
 

The parish provides the meat and paper products and 
volunteers bring the side dishes and provide 
hospitality. Additional volunteers are needed to help 
serve the funeral luncheons and to bring a side dish 
such as a vegetable, salad, potato casserole, dessert, 
etc. Thank you for considering this simple way to 
serve, as Martha served. 
 

For more information on this ministry contact 
Jeannine at 314-565-6085 or 

sinakmomoffive@yahoo.com. 
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ANNA’S LAST NIGHT 
Sunday, August 11th, 7:15-8:45pm in the youth room 
Join us as we say goodbye to our youth minister, Anna, and reflect on her time with us these past few years with 
gratitude and glory to the Father! 
 
TWO+ THIS THURSDAY 
Thursday, August 15th, 7:15-8:45pm in the youth room 
Each Thursday we meet with the intention of growing closer to friends and growing closer to our Lord next to 
our friends. We spend time in prayer as well as time hanging out with pals and growing in community. See you 
then! 
 
 
Note of gratitude from Anna: 
Thank you, all, for your support and  
prayers over the past few years for our  
parish teens and myself! This youth  
ministry program is made possible because 
of all of you and the priests who give so 
generously of your time, donations,  
patience, and space.  
 
It has been an absolute honor and joy to 
serve in this parish and youth group that 
has provided me the space to know and 
love Jesus since I was a child. As saddened 
as I am to walk away, I am confident the 
Lord has called me to enter a new mission 
field :), and I am excited to see what He has 
in store for me as campus minister at  
Ursuline Academy! 
 
Our parish teens are dynamic, energetic, willing, and on fire with love for Jesus and His Church. I truly believe 
we have future priests, future religious sisters, future holy wives and husbands, and future Saints right here in 
our parish! Please pray for them that their love for the Lord may continue to grow, and that they may always 
find themselves close to the Heart of Jesus, both now and in the years to come. 
 
Thank you, again! I hope to see you all around the parish from time to time and in the Eucharist every day! 

Interested in coming to youth group, but not sure what to expect? Check out our Instagram: @qas__ym ! 
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LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS 
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!
 

CONTACT ME Iris Mitchell
 

imitchell@4LPi.com • (800) 950-9952 x2495

AMERICAN CONSULTING ENGINEERS
• Structural Evaluations/Designs
• House designs/Blueprints (2D&3D)
• MEP Engineering

Call Now: 314 899 0599 
8615 Gravois Rd. St Louis, MO 63123
ace-inc-us     info@ace-inc.us

Residential-Commercial-Industrial

Residential - Commercial
Industrial

IN BUSINESS SINCE 1976
Jerry Reinhold

Parishioner
314-631-1158

FREE ESTIMATES
24-Hour Emergency Service
Licensed, Bonded, & Insured
www.reinholdelectric.com

Bartolino’s Family Restaurants
Make our family tradition a part of yours.

   Lindbergh  - 314-487-4545              Southwest Ave. - 314-645-2088               Hampton at Wilson - 314-644-2266

bartolinosrestaurants.com

Family 
Orthodontic Care

STEPHEN G. NIKODEM, D.D.S.M.S.
4116 Von Talge, Suite A, ST. LOUIS, MO

314-894-1311� FAX 894-0710

Arnold Animal Hospital
Hwy 141 and Astra Way 

11 Municipal Drive

636-296-7060

(314) 481-7333 | Since 1927

Steve Korn,
Owner

939 Lemay Ferry Rd. | St. Louis, MO 63125
Dowling.Autobody@yahoo.com

314-638-0090

MON, TUE, THUR, FRI:
9AM - 5PM

WED: 9AM - 6PM
SAT: 10AM - 4PM

5429 Telegraph • 894-1319
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Welker Family Dentistry
(314) 846-0101 • 5709 Telegraph Road

Chet E. Welker, D.D.S. 
Ashley V. Welker, D.D.S.

• Most Insurance Accepted 

• Queen of All Saints Parishioner

We look forward to your smile!

MAYO PLUMBING CO., INC.
NEW RESIDENTIAL • COMMERCIAL • REMODEL • REPAIRS

JOHN BUETTNER
314-293-1776 • Cell 314-280-4808 • mayoplumbingjohn@gmail.com

3074 Crystal Lake Drive, St. Louis, MO 63129
30+ Years Experience • Licensed, Bonded, Union 

Missouri

CatholicMatch.com/MO

314-353-1101

LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS 
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!
 

CONTACT ME Iris Mitchell
 

imitchell@4LPi.com • (800) 950-9952 x2495

“Your Friendly Neighborhood  

Pet Supply Store”

Queen of All Saints Parishioner | 5531 Oakville Shopping Ctr. | 314-939-1560

Serving your area 
for 45 years.

314-846-7663            FREE ESTIMATES

6961 Telegraph Rd.
St. Louis, MO

314-846-4021

Timothy Buback, Advisor
Email: timothy.buback@kofc.org
O: 636-400-7544 | M: 636-675-4744
5055 Highway N, Suite 215, Cottleville, MO 63304
info.kofcassetadvisors.org/Meet-Tim-Buback.html

NORTH STAR AUTOMOTIVE
 314-609-0237  NORTH-STAR-AUTOMOTIVE.BUSINESS.SITE   J   NORTH-STAR-AUTOMOTIVE.UENIWEB.COMCertified by The National 

Institute for Automotive 
Excellence

Get an estimate at the dealer,
and we will do it for half the price.

Will install your parts.  Available Weekends

Bob Tomek, Owner & Parishioner

Our Care, Your Schedule
Customized Care

Ongoing Monitoring

Bonded & Insured
Call for Your FREE

In-Home Assessment

(314) 842-5589
Serving Southern St. Louis and

Northeast Jefferson Counties, MO

www.VisitingAngels.com/StLSouth/home

Commercial & Residential 
(314) 487-4564

Conner Roofing is a  
family-owned  business 
that has been serving  
St. Louis City and  
Counties, as well as the 
Metro East, since 1993.

Specializing in 
Roofing,  Siding
 and Gutters

$20 OFF
Tree Pruning / Removal / Fertilization

314-227-7545 | davey.com

Newhouse 
Construction LLC

Josh Newhouse
314-440-2482

PARISHIONERPARISHIONER

Thinking About Making A Move?
Call Me...

I Can Guide You Home!
Jo Ellen Hatfield

314-566-6373 •  jhatfield@CBPHomes.com
Each office is independently owned and operated.
If your property is currently listed with a broker, 
this is not a solicitation.

LEMAY PLUMBING, INCLEMAY PLUMBING, INC
Repairs • RemodelingRepairs • Remodeling

945 Lemay Ferry Rd.945 Lemay Ferry Rd.
544-1066544-1066        License# 7563        License# 7563

www.lemayplumbing.comwww.lemayplumbing.com

GROELLER
PAINTING
Interior - Exterior 

Free Estimates - Insured
314-971-1270


